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Bill Analysis 

 

The CS for SB 252 requires all public and charter high schools to offer a minimum of one 

computer science course beginning in the 2024-25 school year. It also requires all public and 

charter elementary and middle schools to offer instruction in computer science beginning in the 

2024-25 school year. It allows the courses to be offered in an in-person setting or as a virtual or 

distance course when a traditional classroom setting is not feasible. The bill requires the State 

Department of Education by June 30, 2025, and each June 30 thereafter to publish on its website 

a report regarding computer science courses or content offered at each school district during the 

previous school year. 
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